
3/15/25 

 

Regarding: 

 House Bill 3075, which seeks to alter the permit provisions of Ballot Measure 114 before it 
is even enacted. Changes include increased application costs and waiting periods. Later in 
the week, on Thursday, March 20th 
 
Regarding this proposed bill: 

1. The Bill is not needed.  There are already application costs and waiting periods in 
Oregon before any firearm may be purchased.  Why would any elected official waste 
tax payer $ in a committee to consider something that already exists?  If you don’t 
believe what I am saying go out right now and purchase a firearm.  You will see there 
is already a screening/waiting period in place.  Stop wasting money and time 
creating laws on top of laws – this is irresponsible behavior and ought to be 
punished. 

2. Ballot Measure 114 barely passed a few years back (some say it did not pass).  It has 
been challenged by Patriots who believe in Liberty, Freedom and the Right to Bear 
Arms to defend our lives and homes and way of life.  The measure has been ruled 
“unconstitutional” – this means a group of self serving and/or special interest 
serving government and judicial officials should not mess with it.   114 VIOLATES 
BOTH FEDERAL AND OREGON STATE CONSTITUTIONS.  Stop messing with it. 

3. If is a fact that gun control does not decrease crime.   Those that want gun control (a 
violation of American and Oregon Rights) have some other agenda in mind.   I have 
no idea what this agenda is (I suspect it is simply a means of controlling law abiding 
citizens) – but it is self serving and does not represent any sane, law-abiding citizens 
of the United States nor the State of Oregon. 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2025R1/Measures/Overview/HB3075

